
From: Dave Holthus [mailto:sdhuntdh@santel.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2003 10:26 PM 
To: submissions@cftc.gov 
Subject: CME's proposed rule change 

Dear sirs,  This e-mail is in reference to the CME's proposed rule change to daily price limits on feeder 
and live cattle.  If something should happen to lower prices, they would drop faster than they rose before 
producers could sell their cattle.  This could cost cattle producers dearly.  Please leave the limits where 
they are for now.  Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
David Holthus 
 


